Principal’s Report

School Council
August 9, 2021
Back to School:  The 2021-2022 school year is off to a great start!  Two media outlets joined us on the first day of school.  The 8th grade class assisted in welcoming students.  PTO arranged welcoming signs and our Little Flowers group wrote sidewalk chalk messages to welcome students.
Enrollment:  As of August 9, there are 333 students in K-8 and 76 in the Little Rams program for a total of 409 students.  Included in the total number, there are:

St. John the Evangelist
12 families/ 19 children

Christ the King

1 family/ 1 student

Other Faiths:


23 families/ 32 children

SGO:  62 students

Choice Scholarships:  95
Kristen Girten and Ron Pohl will be speaking at Masses on August 28-29 to educate parishioners on the tax benefits of donating to the SGO.  
Hospitality Masses:  The 8th grade class will host the first hospitality Mass the weekend of August 28-29.
iPad Boot Camp:  The fifth graders had their boot camp on Friday, August 6 in the Parish Hall.  Everything went very well.
Parent Orientations:   The parent orientations for grades 1-5 and 6-8 were held the first full week of school.  Parents also had the opportunity to renew their Youth Protection training at the Orientation.
Formative Assessments:  We are currently administering the STAR Reading and Math assessments to students in K-8.  These assessments will give us current data on student levels.

DIBELS Testing:  Students in grades K-2 are currently taking the DIBELS reading assessment.  This test gives teachers information on reading levels, fluency and phonics.

Anonymous Reporting Tool:  The anonymous online reporting tool is available again this year to students, teachers, and parents.  This tool can be used to report any concerns that a person may have.  The tool is available on student iPads and the website under Student Resources. 
School Council Training:  The Catholic Schools Office will offer the annual School Council Training on Thursday, September 9 from 6:30-8:00 p.m. at the Catholic Center.
Respectfully submitted,

Kristen Girten
